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REPEAL OF LEGISLATIVE COMMITEE 
 
Senate Bill 480 
Sponsor:  Sen. Patricia L. Birkholz 
House Committee:  Health Policy 
Senate Committee:  Local, Urban and State Affairs 
 
Complete to 10-10-05 
 
A SUMMARY OF SENATE BILL 480 AS PASSED BY THE SENATE 6-22-05 

 
The bill would repeal an obsolete section of the Prudent Purchaser Act (MCL 550.60).   
 
The section was added by Public Act 233 of 1984.  It created a joint legislative 
committee to investigate the degree of competition in the health care coverage market 
and the cost and availability of health care coverage in the state.  The joint committee 
was required to submit a report to the entire legislature and the governor containing its 
findings and any recommendations before January 1, 1986. 
 

FISCAL IMPACT:  
 
The bill would have no fiscal impact on state or local governments. 
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■ This analysis was prepared by nonpartisan House staff for use by House members in their deliberations, and does 
not constitute an official statement of legislative intent. 
 


